From:

Sent: 14 February 2019 17:08
To: NorfolkVanguard@pins.gsi.gov.uk
Subject: Norfolk Vanguard ASI - Cawston

Can we request that you include Cawston in the itinerary for your Accompanied Site Inspection?

We feel that this would be the best way to appreciate properly the particular issues around the narrow village
streets and the two bridges at the edge of Cawston village and on the road to Reepham. Both of these bridges have
been damaged in recent traffic incidents, and it hard to imagine how they will cope safely with the proposed traffic
flows.

We are not aware of any specific Traffic Management Plan for the Vanguard project at this stage, so, for
information, we will shortly submit a copy of our detailed response to the Hornsea 3 Outline CMTP for Cawston,
which was published on 11th Feb.

Can we also mention that noise and vibration surveys have only just been done in the centre of Cawston by @rsted,
ie after the Outline CMTP was published.

We consider that any attempt in traffic management to make the High Street an unrestricted two way flow will
significantly increase the risks of danger to pedestrians and damage to properties, as well as increasing noise to an
unacceptable level.

Thank you

Helen & Chris Monk

Sent from my iPad
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